
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

 

CITY OF JACKSON, MISSOURI 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and the Board of Aldermen of the City of 

Jackson, Missouri, will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, January 16, 2024, at 6:00 P.M., 

at the Board of Aldermen Chambers, City Hall, 101 Court Street, Jackson, Missouri. The 

purpose of the hearing will be to consider a text amendment to Chapter 65 (Zoning) of the 

Code of Ordinances, relative to tow companies. 

 All interested persons are encouraged to attend this hearing to present their 

statements and comments regarding this proposed text amendment. Opinions and 

comments may be submitted in writing provided that the writing is signed and states the 

person’s address and the writing is delivered to the City Clerk prior to the commencement 

of the Public Hearing. Contact information: phone number (573) 243-3568 x2020, fax 

number (573) 204-8292, and email address lwalker@jacksonmo.org.  
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